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Circular 19 of 2016 

Regarding 

Eid al-Fitr Holiday of 1437 H – 2016 

To all government departments and authorities 

Greetings, 

By occasion of Eid al-Fitr of 1437 H – 04.05.2016, the holiday will begin on 

Sunday 28 Ramadan 1437 – 03.07.2016, and the business days will be 

resumed on Sunday 10.07.2016, considering the government and semi-

government departments that apply specific work regulations for some job 

categories according to the regulating decisions with respect hereto. 

We seize the chance to send the finest congratulations to Their Highness our 

wise leaders and His Highness Sheikh Saud Bin Saqr Al Qasimi – High Council 

Member and Prince of the Emirate, to his Crown Prince, to all RAK Government 

employees and to all UAE people praying God for this Occasion to keep coming 

back with good and blessings for all. 

Best Regards… 

Dr. Mohammad Abdul Latif Khaleefah 

 General Manager 

 


